
U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of Justice Programs 

National Institute of Justice 

Washington, D.C. 20531 

Robert Kaiser 
PPSS 
Unit 603, Avenue D,
Thorp Arch Estate, Wetherby
United Kingdom LS23 7FS 

Notice of Compliance with NIJ Standard–0115.00 
Body Armor Model Designation: CF-01 

Dear Robert Kaiser: 

We have completed our evaluation of the body armor model identified above that was submitted to the National 
Institute of Justice’s (NIJ’s) Voluntary Body Armor Compliance Testing Program. We are pleased to inform you 
that the above body armor model satisfies the requirements of NIJ Standard–0115.00 for the SPIKE and EDGE 
BLADE PROTECTION CLASSES at PROTECTION LEVEL 1 and the Compliance Testing Program. 

The body armor model details are listed on the NIJ Compliant Products List available at NIJ CPL. 

You are now authorized to place the NIJ Statement of Compliance on the labels of this body armor model and 
all subsequent production units. The Statement of Compliance shall read: 

“The Manufacturer certifies that this model of armor has been tested through the National Institute of 
Justice Compliance Testing Program and has been found to comply with NIJ Standard–0115.00 for the 
SPIKE and EDGE BLADE PROTECTION CLASSES at PROTECTION LEVEL 1.” 

All compliance requirements, as identified in NIJ Standard-0115.00 Stab Resistance of Personal Body Armor 
and the by the CTP, must be maintained as long as the NIJ Statement of Compliance is displayed on this armor 
model’s labels.  If, at any time, the compliance status of this armor model is changed, the NIJ Statement of 
Compliance shall cease to be used as of the date of the status change.  

Sincerely, 

Mark Greene, Ph.D. 

Office of 
National Institute of Justice 
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